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From: Boyles, Tyler Jason
To: Haddad, Nicolas; R4_Regional_Hearing_Clerk
Subject: Docket No. TSCA-04-2022-3204(b)
Date: Monday, October 2, 2023 6:54:42 PM
Attachments: CAFO Proof of Payment.pdf

Nicolas,
 
This email is to confirm Georgia Power’s proof of payment in regards to Docket No. TSCA-04-2022-
3204(b). The payment was delivered via fedex and I just received confirmation of delivery this
afternoon. I have attached a copy of the check that was sent fedex. Additionally, we also submitted a
completed W-9 form to the requested email address.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else.
 
Thanks
Tyler
 
Tyler Boyles | Georgia Power Company | Cell:  (404) 844-9799
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